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As part of the called in steel safeguard reconsideration, officials from the Department for 
International Trade offered multiple roundtables and discussions to registered interested parties 
allowing them to express their views on the UK’s steel safeguard. On 25 May 2022, DIT officials 
met with representatives from the European Commission. 
 
The European Commission expressed concern about the split of category 12 the issues this had 
caused to EU exporters due to inconsistent classification practices. 
 
 
 


